
REMEMBERING

Bill Sabo
March 5, 1934 - September 7, 2020

Tribute from Bakerview Community Crematorium &amp; Celebration Centre

Bakerview Community Crematorium & Celebration Centre Staff send our condolences to family and

friends.

Tribute from Kristy

Relation: Friends Father

Dear Sandy & Family,

I am so sorry for your loss. I was lucky to meet your Father and he was a very kind and friendly

person. Thinking of you in your time of loss. Love Kristy

Tribute from Harold Buvyer

Relation: A friend we met through my cousin Barbara.

We knew Bill briefly when we met for lunches with him and my cousin Barbara.  He was an

exceptional gentleman - he was always happy, he had a great sense of humour, he was a great

conversationalist and he never complained about a thing.  When we left after a lunch I always thought,

"why can't there be more people in the world like Bill?"  Barbara, we look forward to our next lunch

when we can talk about what a fine man you had in your life.


